

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 7, 2008

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Shawn A. Kosik 2205 West Burnham Street, No. 1 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Kosik:

This is to notify you that on September 23, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On September 26, 2008, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 7, 2008 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes, zero (0) Noes, and one (1) Excused to not renew your license.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

gry truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division File Copy



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 7, 2008

Arokia M. Sebastian, Agt. Star Food Mart, LLP N82 W13470 Fond du Lac Ave. Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Arokia Sebastian:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 23, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 2309 N. 49th St. ("Star Food Mart") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 7, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF080608



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 7, 2008

Sandra A. Jones, Agt. Jones Smoke Shop, LLC 3300 W. Florist Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Jones:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 23, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 4534 W. North Ave. ("Jones Smoke Shop/Grocery") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, October 7, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF080608



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 7, 2008

Terry L. Heinemeier, Agt. Terry Lee's Corp. P.O. Box 203 Hubertus, WI 53033

Dear Mr. Heinemeier:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 23, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 5516 W. Center St. ("Terry Lee's") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, October 7, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF080608



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 7, 2008

Kalim M. Beg 2715 W. Country Club Dr. Mequon, WI 53092

Dear Mr. Beg:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 23, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Capitol BP" at 7311 W. Capitol Dr. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, October 7, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincercly,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File080608



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 7, 2008

Max V. Riesing 1825 E. Kenwood BL Milwaukee, WI 53211

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Riesing:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 23, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, October 7, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File080608



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Cler

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 7, 2008

Sheila L. Liebergen 8700 W. Calumet Rd. Milwaukee, WI 53224

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Ms. Liebergen:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 23, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Direct Seller license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, October 7, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Suicedery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File080608